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بسم الله الرحمن الرحیم
Madam President,

Iran welcomes the delegation of Sao Tome and Principe to this UPR session.  

While recognizing the country’s increasing vulnerability to climate change, we are of the view that Sao Tome and Principe is yet to take effective measures and policies to address its vulnerability in this regard.

My delegation would like to make the following recommendations to Sao Tome and Principe:
1. To develop effective measures and policies to address the country’s vulnerability to climate change in order to increase its preparedness in cooperation with regional and international organizations; 
2. To take further measures to enhance the quality of living condition of children and women;  

3. To make the necessary efforts to develop an effective and integrated national strategy to combat discrimination in all levels;  

4. To develop necessary legislative measures to combat domestic violence, in particular in areas with high rate of domestic violence; 

5. To improve conditions of labour market, in particular for young people;
6. To take further steps to eradicate the extreme poverty. 

We wish Sao Tome and Principe a successful review.

I thank you.
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